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Lieutenant-Colonel Worsley is very well known to the present person­
nel of our organization, having been at the time of his retirement in 1931, 
in command at Regina, Saskatchewan. Universally popular, Colonel Wor­
sley has a great many friends in the Force who will wish him and his wife 
every happiness on the occasion of their marriage.

It is understood that Colonel and Mrs. Worsley will reside on Van­
couver Island, where he has been living since his retirement from the Force.

Pensioned
The following members of the Force have recently retired to pension. 

Their present addresses are given in each case:
Reg. No. 5074, Cpl. Holgate, F. P.—March 2 4, 19 3 6, Coutts, Alberta.
Reg. No. 8 947, Cst. Nicholas, R.—March 31, 19 3 6, Christie Street Hos­

pital, Toronto, Ontario.
Reg. No. 5916, Cpl. Stiven, B. S.—April 21, 1936, 25 5-12th Street 

North, Lethbridge, Alberta.
Reg. No. 11457, Cst. Dickenson, H. H.—April 30, 1936, P.O. Box 

28 5, 46 Seventh Street, S.W., Portage la Prairie, Manitoba.
Reg. No. 4563, Cpl. Jarman, J. S.—April 29, 1936, 333-1 5th Avenue 

West, Calgary, Alberta.

A recent visitor to Ottawa was Inspector C. Trundle, who retired from 
the Force on December 31, 1930, and has since been touring the world on a 
motorcycle.

Inspector Trundle, since leaving the R.C.M. Police, has visited nearly 
every country in the world and has met with numerous adventures. Among 
countries visited are the U.S.A., Malay Peninsula, China and Japan, India 
and Australia and New Zealand. Inspector Trundle arrived in Ottawa 
from Miami, Florida, and is now en route to Africa where he will visit 
Tripoli and Libya. He rides a Coventry single cylinder motorcycle which 
is understood to have a mileage of 120 miles to the gallon; during the course 
of the 37,000 miles which he has travelled by this medium, he has had no 
mechanical trouble of any kind.

Inspector Trundle’s visit to Ottawa was the occasion of a reunion with 
many of his old contemporaries in the Force with whom he was in close 
association during the time he was in command of “N" Division, in 1923, 
when stationed at Rockcliffe.
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